
Class of 1974 Reunion Newsletter – July

UPDATES!
Next Zoom, Attendance Survey, Hotel Block,

and more!

​A message from Connie Abrashoff Bentzen
regarding our

​50th Reunion Class Gift initiative

Dear Class of ’74,

Our 50th Anniversary Reunion is here! We all have been navigating our individual life journeys for
the past 50 years and now, at the end of October, we have the opportunity to celebrate our shared
beginning at Trinity!

Celebrations such as a 50th Reunion, typically involve a class gift and a fundraising initiative.
Though many in our class have donated to the Annual Fund over the years, our 50th reunion is a
wonderful opportunity for a gift from the entire class. A small group of us met recently in a Zoom
call for an initial discussion. We would like to extend an invitation to all classmates to join us in
future Zoom meetings, about our 50th Reunion Class Gift (as well as others for Reunion planning).
The next Zoom is scheduled for mid-July.  Please email Susan, Maggie or me (emails
below) and we will add you to the invitation list. Alternatively, if you have some ideas but prefer not
to participate in Zoom meetings, you can respond by email as well. 
 
Hope to see you all soon!

Your classmate,
Connie Abrashoff Bentzen
Reunion Gift Chair

Susan Fournier (Fredi) and Maggie Roman Salas
Reunion Co-Chairs

50th Reunion: October 24-26, 2024!

COMING TO REUNION?
​NOT SURE YET?

As we plan our 50th Reunion, it would be helpful to know how many classmates hope to attend.
Below is a survey link to get an idea of your plans. By completing the survey, you are not
committing to anything. The results simply help the Committee plan. It should take just a minute.
Thank you!

50th Reunion Attendance Survey

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/1974Trinity
http://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&pn=trinitydc&nav=b6179204-871f-44fa-b88d-4dba4ea10726


I'M COMING TO REUNION!
I NEED A HOTEL!

Trinity has specially reserved rooms at discounted rates at the Hilton Capitol Hill and the Phoenix
Park Hotel, both conveniently located near Union Station with free Trinity shuttle service Friday
and Saturday. Rooms are extremely limited, so please reserve as soon as possible.

Hilton Washington DC Capitol Hill - RECOMMENDED for 1974
Book online using Trinity’s special room block link: Hilton Trinity Booking Link  or call 1-800-
HILTONS and identify yourself as part of the Trinity Washington University Group.
Trinity Block Guest Room Rates: King $269 / 2 Queens $269 (fewer of these at Phoenix Park)
Additional fee of $20 per person per day for triple or quad occupancy; taxes and fees not included.

Phoenix Park Hotel
Book online using Trinity’s special room block link at Phoenix Park Trinity Booking Link  or call
1-855-371-6824 and identify yourself as the Trinity Washington Group or use Group Code TU259.
Trinity Block Guest Room Rates: King $229 / 2 Queens $259
Additional guests may be subject to an additional charge per day; taxes and fees not included.

NOTE: Please only book rooms if you are committed to using them . Trinity is contractually
liable for the value of cancelled reservations regardless of the hotel’s cancellation policy for
individuals. If you cancel after the deadline, you may be liable for the cost of the room if Trinity is
unable to fill the room with another guest.

Help Us Plan Our Party!

We are still looking for volunteers to help us plan our
Saturday night celebration. Please reach out to
Susan or Maggie.

Plated or Buffet?
Open or Cash Bar?
Location, location, location!???

We hope to see you at our next 1974 Zoom!

Class of 1974 Reunion Committee

Reunion Co-Chair
Susan (Fredi) Fournier

fourniersusan@gmail.com

Reunion Co-Chair
Maggie Salas

msalas9990@aol.com ​

Outreach Co-Chair
Kathy Keyes Hart

redhedhart@aol.com

Outreach Co-Chair
Connie Oprisch

cloprisch@gmail.com​

In Memoriam Co-Chair
Lorie Morris

loriemorris@comcast.net

In Memoriam Co-Chair
Connie Oprisch

cloprisch@gmail.com

Reunion Gift Chair
Connie Abrashoff Bentzen
connie.bentzen@gmail.com

​Want to Join the Fun?
Let Susan or Maggie know!

To reach the Trinity Alumnae Office, please email alumnae@trinitydc.edu.
To reach Ashley Bianchi directly, please email bianchai@trintydc.edu or call 202-884-9724.
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